
 
 
 
Response to Government Statement: 
 
The Regional Strategies have now been abolished. This will place full 
responsibility on Rochford to ensure that its planning framework will continue 
to maximize opportunities to deliver affordable housing in the borough for the 
foreseeable future 
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Business Improvement Manager 
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